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GUILD GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETING

DATE: Tuesday, August 6, 2013
PLACE: The Wellsprings Village

TIME: 10:00 A.M. Social
10:30 A.M. Business Meeting
12:00 P.M. Luncheon on your own

Please make your reservation by August 4 with Virginia Kazmierczak 281-242-8764
Ginny will provide directions to the Village
Reservations are needed for seating purposes

PLEASE TRY TO R.S.V.P. EARLY.

Annual Golf
Tournament

September 17, 2013
Cinco Ranch Golf Club

Cinco Ranch Blvd
Katy, TX

Wellsprings Gala
November 15, 2013

At
The Westin Houston

Memorial City



PRAYER REQUESTS:
Please keep The Wellsprings Village in your prayers
and all the women in the program.
We are sad to report the death of Bernadine “Boots”
Bancroft, a charter member of Wellsprings Guild.
Get-Well cards were sent to Rose Marie Little and
Phyllis Ottis. Please keep Sr. Justin in your prayers.
If you know of anyone you would like to receive a
card or note, please contact Pat Libero 281-320-2221
or at the following E-mail address
mamalibero@sbcglobal.net.

Give thanks to God for all He has given you.
May God bless you and your families with His
love and peace.

PRAY FOR OUR TROOPS and for our
Government and President.

MONETARY DONATIONS

Please remember Wellsprings Guild – when
you think of love and giving.  What better
way to say, “I care” by giving to a great
cause!!!!  Remember giving a little can mean
a lot!!! God Bless!!

Message from the President:

Dear Guild members and friends,

Thanks to all who are working to make this 25th anniversary year special. The Founders Day Lunch was great.
Shannon Deitz, our guest speaker was an inspiration. Welcome new Guild member Thuy Garcia. She is already hard at work
planning for our events.

Calling all golfers! You can help the golf tournament by getting sponsors and foursomes. The brochure is in the
Wellsprings Village newsletter, or call me if you need information 281-438-6342. We also need workers at the tournament to
sell raffle tickets, stuff goody bags and some fun activities.
If you need Gala donation forms, contact me by phone or email mgeist29@gmail.com. I will see you get what you need.
It takes many hands to gather our auction items.
Thanks again to all who donated raffle items, door prizes and food to the Fun and Games party.

Mary Ann Geist

KEEP THEM IN YOUR
PRAYERS –

The Sister Justin Project
Sister Justin’s nephew, Chris Farinella, and great-niece, Laura Jackson, are

writing a book telling Sister Justin’s story of her life and Wellsprings.
Profits from the book will benefit Wellsprings.

You can help by sharing an anecdote about Sister and how she touched your life.
Laura Jackson                                        Chris Farinella
lgjackson1@gmail.com farinella@iname.com
949-290-1818                                           843-344-6393
4051 Hilltop CT.                                     167 Reef Run Rd.
Park City, Utah 84098                           Pawleys Island, S.C. 29585



Fun and Games Party

Raffle winners

1. Afghan: Betty Rickman   2. Wine basket: Pat Helliker    3. Tea Basket: Marcy Cangelosi
4. Porcelain hummingbird: Barbara Hussain   5. Garden Basket: Kathy Foult 6. Riva’s
Restaurant Gift certificate: Shirley Boudreaux   7. Earrings: Dot Gunder   8.Bracelet: Patty
Rotolo   9. Autographed books: Sue Clark   10. Bluebonnet photograph: Sue Clark
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